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June 2018 
  
Dear Parents:  
 
It’s time to get ready for second grade! Basic supplies for successful participation in 
school activities are provided by the Washington Township Board of Education. 
Additional supplies that enhance the educational program have been eliminated due to 
budget constraints. Parents have requested guidelines for the purchase of these 
additional supplies. We hope that by supplying this information you will avoid 
purchasing things which are not needed.  
 

 Addition & Subtraction Math Fact Cards (Basic Facts to 20) to be kept at home for 
daily practice  

 1 LARGE Glue Stick (replenish as needed) 

 Crayons (24 count - Maximum!) –A new box may be needed in January  

 One Pocket Folder without brads  

 Scissors (good for cutting paper, such as “Fiskars”)  

 Pencils (Plan on 8 new ones a month) – All wood, no plastic design wrap, sharpened  

 One Highlighter, any color  

 4 Composition Notebooks  

 1 small pencil box  

 2 pads of Post-It Notes (4” x 4”)  

 2 Dry Erase Marker and a white cotton sock (replenish as needed)  

 1-1 inch binder  

 3 x 5” pocket size memo notebook  

 ALL SUPPLIES MUST BE UNWRAPPED AND LABELED  
 
Individual classroom teacher supply lists may vary.  
 
Please do not send multiple items to school. We do not have room to store them. Any 
other supplies may be kept at home.  
 
Thank you for your help; we look forward to meeting you and your child in August!  
 
Sincerely,  
Second Grade Teachers           

 
 

 


